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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Call for RCSD Technology Committee Members

October 7, 2021-The Rye City School District Board of Education is currently seeking community

members to serve on the Technology Committee for the 2021-22 school year. The District’s

working committees offer thoughtful and critical recommendations for the effective and

efficient operation of the schools. They focus on specific, annual charges and report progress at

Board of Education meetings periodically throughout the year.

The Technology Committee meets to discuss the use of technology within the Rye City School

District. The Committee typically meets virtually five to six times a year on Tuesdays from

4:00-5:30 p.m. The first meeting is November 9th. A complete meeting schedule will be

provided to all committee members.

The Technology Committee Charge for 2021-22 is as follows:

● Initiate a cohesive vision for the use of technology within the Rye City School District
● Propose and evaluate potential hardware and software products for use in the

District and make recommendations to the Superintendent
● Research, discuss, and recommend professional development opportunities for

teachers and administration members
● Develop and analyze an internal survey regarding the state of technology availability

and usage within the Rye City School District, if appropriate
● Review and submit a new Technology Plan

Interested volunteers should complete the application linked here and available on the

homepage of the District website (www.ryeschools.org) and return it Sarah Derman at 555

Theodore Fremd Avenue, Suite B-101, Rye, NY 10580, or via email to

derman.sarah@ryeschools.org. The deadline for applications is November 1, 2021.
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